
 

Central Valley 

   

If you have any questions, please contact Jenn Checketts at 
jenncheckettspta@yahoo.com 

 

Looking Ahead:  We will be planning 

fun events in the new year!  Family 

Game Night, Donuts with Dad, 

Muffins with Mom, and more.  
We are always looking for volunteers to help. 

Our next PTA meeting is on Monday, 
Jan. 10th at 6:30pm at Center Grange 

Hope to see you there!! 

 
 

            

 

If you are interested in getting more involved in the 

PTA please contact Jenn Checketts there are many 

openings on our committee’s and we would love to 

have you!!!  

 

Dec. 4th – North Pole Event 

Dec. 6th – 10th – Santa’s workshop 

Jan. 23rd – Purse Bash 

 

 Thank You to all the wonderful volunteers that 
took time out of their day to come in for the 

Halloween parties. 

Big Thanks to all of the families that 

participated in the warrior card and candle 
fundraisers! 

 

              

Dec. 6-10th  
Center Grange & Todd Lane 

 
Kids can shop for holiday gifts for their 

family!  
 

Volunteers Needed: Please contact Jill at 
brindlebullies@yahoo.com  

 

 

PTA 

 

Purse Bash – January 23rd – CENTER STAGE 

Get your tickets for a fun girls night out before they 

are sold out! 

Tickets $30 

Contact Jenn Checketts 

(jenncheckettspta@yahoo.com) or Jenn Martin  

(jenbish2001@yahoo.com) for tickets and 

information.   

 

 

North Pole Event 

Dec. 4th  
Center Grange 

 
Volunteers needed: contact 

kaybene@hotmail.com 
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